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12 September 2012
Dear Governors, Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to a new school year at Branton First School.  I hope that you had a very restful summer and that the pupils are ready and eager for the challenges ahead.
The new conservatory is a wonderful teaching and learning space. The pupils in Nursery and Reception will enjoy the increased opportunities for exploring the world around them.
Thanks to the tireless effort of Sarah Nelson and Laura Capper, the school was awarded a grant from Northumberland National Park, Sustainable Development Fund to buy equipment to establish Nursery provision within the school.  When it is all in place we hope to have an Open Day and Grand Opening event so that everyone can look around the improved facilities and we have an opportunity to say Thank You to all our very generous benefactors.
This year we welcome Aivaras, Evaldos, Archie, Kitty, and Maisie into Branton School.  We do hope that they will enjoy their time with us. We are also looking forward to two pupils starting in the Spring term.
Miss Plunkett will teach Early Years every morning, and Spanish and music on Thursday afternoons.
Mrs Lillie will support Class One children and individual learners throughout the school.
All Reception to Year Four pupils will have the opportunity to go to Glendale Middle School on Wednesday afternoons for this term.  Pupils will be taught gymnastics and ball skills in the very well equipped gym by one of the Middle School specialist teachers.  Please note that if your child is not normally on school transport they will be dropped off at The Plough car park by Mrs Malthouse at approx. 3.15pm.
Swimming will continue to be on Thursday mornings at Willowburn.  The cost will be £ 3.00 per week.  It would help if this could be paid at the beginning of the week along with lunch money.  We hope to include Nursery children in the Spring term.
School lunches will continue to be provided by The Pottergate Pantry at a cost of £2.00 per day, which can be paid weekly (preferably on a Monday or Tuesday) or half termly, please ask the school office if you would like a calculation for a half termly payment.
A full list of dates and events for the new term will be sent to you soon when some of the details have been finalised but in the meantime would you please sign and return the attached pro-forma.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Thank you for your continued help and support.

Yours sincerely

Alison Lloyd-Harris
Headteacher
(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Branton Community First School       
Permission Slip

Autumn Term 2012

I give permission for my child/children________________________to attend
Swimming Lessons at Willowburn each Thursday Morning. 

 


(



P.E at Glendale Middle School during Autumn Term 2012 each Wednesday afternoon.  
(
I agree to my child/children travelling to Glendale Middle School with Mrs A Lloyd-Harris
or the Wooler Community Fire Bus.  

Return journey will be by usual School Transport.





(










Signed_______________________(Parent/Carer) Date:___________
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